
Subject: Re: NNDC Planning Consultation Ref. PF/22/2006  

 

Good morning to you, 

Thank you for this application and i note that once again we have to accept a backdated 

app[lication to which i am not very happy at all.  

Notwithstanding that i find no issue with the buildings. 

Regards 

NIGEL pEARCE 

 

 


